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Important Dates to Remember: 
January 1st – CDC Closed 

January 2/3 - WBSD closed – CDC open 
January 6th – Transition Day  

January 20th – WBSD closed – CDC open 
January 27-31 – Lutheran Schools Week 

 
Save The Date: 

February 17th – WBSD closed – CDC open 
 

Donations Welcome: 
The CDC welcomes donations of gently 
used toys, crafts and paper products!  

 
Winter Reminders: 

As the weather gets colder, please make 
sure you are sending hats, mittens, boots, 

etc. Hopefully, we will have snow soon to go 
outside and have some winter fun!  

 
Soles For Jesus Drop Off Site: 

Living Word is a permanent drop off site for 
Soles for Jesus! Bring your gently used shoes 
(all sizes and kinds). Shoes are sorted and 

packed in the SFJ warehouse in Milwaukee 
and shipped to Africa along with a Gospel 

booklet in native languages. Clean out your 
closets while spreading the Good News of 

Jesus!   
 

Center Spotlight: 
Christmas Celebrations! 

 
During the month of December, all of the 

classrooms were busy creating special gifts 
for parents, practicing for the program and 
having lots of Christmas fun! Enjoy a behind 

the scenes look at the activities.  

January 2025 

 
A Note from the Administrator: 

Thank you to everyone who brought in wish tree 
gifts, teacher gifts, snacks and more! We are very 
thankful for our amazing families. I hope everyone 

had a wonderful Christmas season!  
As we ring in the New Year, we look forward to our 

next transition day happening on the 6th. If you 
have any questions, please reach out to me. At 
the end of January, we will celebrate National 

Lutheran Schools Week. We are so blessed to be a 
center that can teach and learn about the love 

of Jesus! Please be on the lookout later this month 
for special dress up days that week.  

Happy New Year!!  
Tamara  

  
How to reach me: 

Email: tamara.breckenfelder@mylivingword.com 
Phone: 262-677-9774 ex 205 

 
Monthly Theme: 

“2025 is our year to shine!” 
Arise, shine, for your light has come, and the glory 

of the LORD rises upon you. Isaiah 60:1 
  
 

Remember: 
The CDC is a NUT free facility! This includes peanut 
butter. Sun butter can be a good alternative, but 
please make sure to label your lunch if you use it! 

 

 
 



        
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
                                                   
                                                             
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  



 


